
Memo 

 
Please note that the Safety, Security and Health Committee Meeting for 
December 7th, 2022 has been cancelled. Any pressing items from this meeting 
such as capital budget will be presented at the Finance and Economic 
Development Meeting December 8, 2022 

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 
~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: All 
From: Marcus Mohr CDOC 
Date: 12/7/2022 
Re: Safety, Security and Health Committee Meeting for December 7th, 

2022 has been cancelled 
  


